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November 9, 2020 

VIA E-MAIL & ELECTRONIC FILING 

Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 E. Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, SD 57501 

Re: South Dakota Intrastate Pipeline Company - NG20-009 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

Mark A Moreno* 
Paul E. Bachand 

Edward S. Hruska m 
Aaron P. Scheibe 

*Also admitted in NE 

On Thursday, November 5, 2020, the South Dakota Intrastate Pipeline Company ("SDIPC") 
received notice of a commission meeting scheduled for November 12, 2020 at 9:30 a.m. to 
address requests for interventions filed by Ring-neck Energy and Feed, LLC, along with 
Montana-Dakota Utilities. Due to the short notice and prior commitment of counsel, SDIPC will 
not be able to attend this hearing. Please be advised that SDIPC does not object to the 
intervention requests made in this matter. 

I trust the commission members will excuse my absence. SDIPC looks forward to resolving the 
2021 loss and unaccounted for adjustment percentage. Thank you. 

PEB:rh 


